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From: Michelle Havey <mhavey@anchorqea.com>


Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 3:35 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: Shasta workshop #3 draft notes


Attachments: 2017-06-22 ShastaWorkshop3 Notes_Responses.docx


Good afternoon Garwin,


My apologies for taking so long to get these to you. Here are the draft notes from workshop #3. As before, I have flagged


a few items where I did not capture a complete question and/or answer and then there were several items flagged for


follow-up that may or may not have already happened but the response should probably be documented. After you


have a chance to review then I’ll send the notes over to Jeff. Hope things cooled off for you down there!


Thanks.


Michelle Havey | ANCHOR QEA, LLC


Managing Fisheries Biologist


mhavey@anchorqea.com


720 Olive Way, Suite 1900


Seattle, WA 98101


D 206.971.2696


C 206.683.9199


ANCHOR QEA, LLC
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this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at
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